
  

PROCEEDINGS OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF MITCHELL COUNTY, IOWA  
Thursday June 6, 2013 
 

The Board of Supervisors convened at 10:00 a.m. with all members present. Also present were FEH Architects 
Don Seymour and Ray Greco, Scott Hand, Karen Purcell, Mark Walk, Betty McCarthy, Clem Johanns, Leo Meitner, Pat 
Skuster, Pam Meyer and Greg Beaver. Motion by Marreel, second by Voaklander to include discussion on Veteran’s 
Memorial and to approve the amended agenda. All voted aye. 

Betty McCarthy gave a background on the history of the Veterans Monument located on the Courthouse grounds. 
She stated that the County Veteran’s organizations wish to be involved if the Memorial is moved from the present location.  

The schematics of the new courthouse were reviewed. Security measures were discussed.  
Don reported that a budget will be presented to the BOS on June 18th. 

   Meeting adjourned at 2:40 p.m.  

 

                   
Lowell Tesch - Mitchell County Auditor     Stan Walk – Chair Board of Supervisors  


